
We are pleased to advise that we have reached agreement to move to new premises located 
in Morley.

The new distribution facility will allow us to exit both Calder Bank and Ravensthorpe Road to
enable all operations and adminstration to be located on a single site.

This will create a much improved working environment for all staff, in addition to significantly
enhanced material handling for all aspects of warehousing.

There will be a phased move to Morley from December, with the intention to be fully 
operational during January 2021.
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